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MNSEA YMG teamed up with ASCE YMG for a tour of Allianz 
Field, the future home of Minnesota’s own soccer team, MN United. 
A representative from Mortenson Construction (GC) and Walter 
P. Moore (SER) guided the group on a tour of the new stadium. 
The group was fascinated by the fabric structure stretched around 
the exterior of the building. This event was a great opportunity for 
young structural engineers to network with other young structural 
engineers from different firms. Also, by inviting our ASCE friends, 
the structural engineering crowd was able to further expand its 
network in the build industry. The specialty foundation systems 
and steel frame systems were incredible! 

A happy hour at a local brewery followed the tour. YMG members 
had the opportunity to share work stories and talk about current 
events. It was determined that although structural engineering is 
fun, sharing beers with a friend is an even better way to spend the 
evening. The vote was unanimous. Fun was had by all! 
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